
Meeting called to order at 7:35 PM by Charlie Tanck.

Race last weekend 170 finishers after several break downs. National Staff were
there to get Flagtronics going. The cost to regions might be $20,000 to install if we
need to do it next year. This may be required for Super Tours in the future. A couple
of articles on SCCA website about the event. Nobody was seriously hurt.

We had good lunches in the Media Center, they cost $20 per person, and everyone
liked them. Party Saturday night was a hit as well.

Bob Henderson made what he insists is his last trip to NY. He put on a going away
by party at Glenora Winery for all FLR members who were at the track. He did a lot
of things for SCCA, on the Board of Governors, helped create Show Room Stock
class etc.

Solo event this past Sunday, had 100 drivers for the event. Evo School the day
before the next event, 23rd of June is the next event date. The FLR Solo National
Tour registration opens June 19th.

Andy Smith is looking to putting on a rally this summer. STPR is scheduled for the
same weekend as the Glen Region’s July-ish Sprints.

Membership report, 454 down 5 from last month.

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 PM


